Newsletter No: 27

TE KURA MAORI O

AUCKLAND ARTS FESTIVAL PERFORMANCE
Tuesday 30th March 2021

Téna koutou e nga Matua,

We have been invited to attend and perform at this years Auckland Arts festival held in the Kiri
Te Kanawa theatre, Aotea Square on Sunday 11t April. It is the 10t celebration of the Sistema
Music School hosted by Auckland Philharmonia Orchestra and with pleasure we have been
asked to sing a song composed by Rob Ruha especially for this event. We will be a part of a 1
hour performance from a range of other performances and performance is from 4pm-5pm.

Students are expected to wear tidy dress this includes black pants/shorts and Kura jacket. We
will perform in full Kapa Haka Attire so ensure your child is prepared. Please ensure they bring
something to snack on or some money to purchase kai on the evening.

To avoid travel costs, we are asking that all students find their own transport to Aotea Square
and all proceeds of this performance will go towards the end of year ball. Can you indicate
below on the permission slip of you can help with transport, this would be much appreciated.

You can purchase tickets if you wish to attend and support your child. Please use the link:
https://www.ticketmaster.co.nz/event/2400597296EB1C4A?did=aroha

Please endeavour to have this permission slip returned to the Kura no later than Monday 29"
March. If you require further information, please contact me on 551 - 6161.

Noho ora mai,

Ta Whaanga
Kaiako

AUCKLAND ARTS FESTIVAL PERFORMANCE

| do give permission for to Attend THE Auckland arts festival
and perform for our Kura. | will ensure my child is well equipped with the correct gear and
ensure the permission no later than Thursday 1st April 2021.

O | can help provide transport to and from venue

You can contact me on

Signed: Date:

(Parent/Guardian/Caregiver)




